
Nkom invites you to 

A JAMMERTEST ON  ANDØYA!
Save the dates: 19th September – 23rd September 2022

Get unique opportunities to test your equipment and 
expose it to GNSS jamming in controlled conditions.  
We invite authorities, industry and experts to test  
GNSS jamming and spoofing of equipment.

Andøya in Vesterålen lies between high 
mountains, with very favourable test 
conditions to limit the transmission of 
jamming signals. 

The Jammertest is a follow-up to the Testfest 
held in Skibotn in September 2021, under 
the auspices of the Norwegian Public Roads 
Administration.  

YOU CAN REGISTER YOUR INTEREST IN 
TESTING NOW
We would like to hear from actors wishing 
to test their products/equipment, or to 
have the opportunity to get experience 
from the tests in other ways. 

To optimise the programme, it is important 
that as many test actors as possible register 
their interest in participating, preferably 
before the end of April. 

CONTACT
Contact for registration and practical 
information:
Heidi Andreassen
email: heidi@testnor.com
mobile: (+47) 41 65 03 58

Contact senior engineer Nicolai Gerrard  
at Nkom, email: nge@nkom.no,  
or mobile: (+47) 90 70 87 72

This information will be followed up with 
an invitation, programme and registration 
before the summer.

Partners for Jammertest 2022:


